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From: Bonnie Schmidt
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Cedar Street
Date: Monday, May 24, 2021 9:37:02 PM

Hello,

I am in support of using the 100' of pavement for buffered bike lanes in compliance with
the best practices concept the city has identified for new street construction projects,
commonly referred to as "complete streets."

Thank you.

-- 
Bonnie Schmidt
813 Emerson St., 

"Fight for the things that you care about, but do it in a way that will lead others to join you."
Ruth Bader Ginsburg
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